
 

 

Budapest, 16th of January 2017 
 
 

 
 

UniCredit Bank AG’s notification on change of its voting rights 

 

MOL hereby notifies the market of the following: 

On the 13th of January 2017, UniCredit Bank AG (“UniCredit”) sent the attached notification to MOL stating 

that the direct and indirect voting rights of UniCredit in MOL Plc. have decreased to 3.56%. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Investor Relations    + 36 1 464 1395 
facsimile:     + 36 1 464 1335 

https://molgroup.info/images/molgroup/pdf/investor_relations/regulated_informations/UniCredit_Notification_ENG_20160113.pdf

